TAB 6


FINANCE REPORT

We are in a good financial position, in line with the budget.  The budget line item for the Union Action has nearly been exhausted on DCC and Fight Back campaigns.
Our investments as of December 31 2013 are of $3 647 000, an increase from last report $3 408 000.00.  
As a result of stock market gains in 2013 and higher long-term interest rates, the financial position of the pension plan has improved considerably as of the January 1, 2014 valuation prepared by our actuary. We have in our current budget $352,000 per year through 2014 to fund special payments to the pension plan. As a result of the recent valuation, these payments drop to approximately $180,000 per year for the next three years (2014 through 2016).  We will thus be about $170,000 underspent for 2014 in the Staff Benefits line item of this budget as a result of the lower special payments.

The Finance Committee would like to thank Brother Brian Loshuk for his continued assistance.
